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No.635-SY/PBCC/LHR 
Dated: 09-05-2022 

      
1. All the Chairpersons 

Board of Intermediate & Secondary Education, 
Bahawalpur/D.G. Khan/Faisalabad/Gujranwala/Lahore 
Multan/Rawalpindi/Sahiwal/Sargodha 
 

 

Subject: Postponement of Paper 
 
  Citing prevailing situation in the country. All Punjab Controllers 

have online consultation and proposed to postpone tomorrow’s papers. 

Therefore, I am directed to inform that the papers of “Tarjama-tul-Quran” 

and “Ethics” to be held on 10-May-2023 (Wednesday) have been 

postponed. The new date will be announced in due course of time. 

                        This information should be circulated in public for information 

of the candidates, their parents, institutes and supervisory staff, please. This 

is issued with the approval of the Chairman, PBCC/Secretary, HED. 

 
 

            
 
                                                                        

        (IRFAN AHMAD) 
                                      Controller of Examinations 

                                                                                     PBCC/BISE, Lahore 
Copy to:- 

1. P.S to Chairman PBCC/Secretary, HED 
2. P.S to Additional Secretary (Boards), HED 
3. Public Relation Officer, PBCC 
 

 
 


